6/19/2017 City of Portland Mail - Fw: AC Hotel - Thames Street Sidewalk

Portlan
Maine

fes, Gocgle's good here Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Fw: AC Hotel - Thames Street Sidewalk

Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Sep 26, 2016 at 3:52 PM
To: Helen Donaldson <hcd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Nel -

| think the (4) tree planters should be longer then wide vs square,

and they should

be planted with herbaceous landscape plants. ldeally the two trees on the right
could be included into the planter leaving the sidewalk open & clean,

then the other

two trees to the left could be planted in-line. The two trees on the

right seem awkward?

Jeff

Jeff Tarling

City Arborist - City of Portland Maine
Parks, Recreation & Facilities Dept.
55 Portland Street

Portland, ME. 04101

(207) 874.8820
jst@portlandmaine.gov
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